
 
 
On Thursday, 1 December 2005, the European Federation of Accountants (FEE) 
will organise a seminar in Brussels to address the key issues in financial reporting 
including progress on the roadmap towards equivalence between International 
Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) and US GAAP, getting the views of all 
relevant stakeholders in the transatlantic debate and discussing consistent 
application of IFRS in Europe. 
 
Keynote speakers will include:  
 
• Charlie McCreevy, European Commissioner, 
• Sir David Tweedie, Chairman of the IASB, and  
• Michael Crooch, FASB Board Member. 
 
Attendance at the Seminar is by invitation only. If you would like to attend, please 
submit your interest indicating your name, title and organisation with Elizabeth Fox 
(e-mail elizabeth.fox@fee.be, fax: +32 2 231 11 12).  
 
Full programme details and further information will be made available shortly. 
 
 
Further information about the FEE seminar can be obtained from Saskia Slomp (e-mail: 
saskia.slomp@fee.be, tel: +32 2 285 40 74) or Catherine Ameye (e-mail: 
catherine.ameye@fee.be, tel: +32 2 285 40 76) at the FEE Secretariat. 
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